I e-mailed 11 students on 12/31/12

Dear , 
You earned a very high grade in Soc 142 last quarter, and I would like to invite you to be in Soc 142A in spring quarter of 2013. 
This is a new course, with around 15 students. We will have a very informal class, in which we engage in free conversations about all sorts of topics related to socialization. You will get to suggest topics you would like to cover. 
This class format has been very popular every time I have used it in the past, and the work load will be less than it was in Soc 142. 

I hope you will join me spring quarter. Please e-mail me no matter whether you plan to take the class or not. 
Sincerely, 




John



	klfredrickson@umail.ucsb.edu      ***                

	jmlaird@umail.ucsb.edu                ***        

	mpoblete@umail.ucsb.edu            ***                 

	stephanie_m_ramirez@umail.ucsb.edu                ***

	rebeccamremmer@umail.ucsb.edu    ***                

	emmareppun@umail.ucsb.edu      ***                   

	brooke@umail.ucsb.edu        ***                     

	ytsai01@umail.ucsb.edu        ***    Coco              

	hannahward@umail.ucsb.edu   ***                      

	hapkidochick2@yahoo.com   *** Breana                    

	shanayoo@umail.ucsb.edu    ***


